
 

          Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 
                                 News Release 
 
TO:  AREA NEWS 
 
REPORTED BY:   Sgt. C. Holland 
 
APPROVED BY:  Lt. W. Dominy 
 
SUBJECT OF RELEASE: Property Damage Motor Vehicle Crash  
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   Major N. Leon 
 
 
LOCATION: Military Turnpike, Town of Plattsburgh 
 
  
DATE AND TIME OF INICIDENT: 08/03/2021 at 10:54 AM 
 
NARRATIVE:  On the above date, Clinton County 911 advised of a two car property 
damage motor vehicle crash in the area of 1785 Military Turnpike, Plattsburgh. The 
Clinton County Sheriff’s Office responded to the scene following the report. Upon 
arrival, it was determined that one motor vehicle, a 2012 Nissan Altima operated by 
Tyler Whitehurst, 21, had exited the east side of the Military Turnpike, just north of the 
Tom Miller Rd.  The vehicle rolled over and continued by hitting a utility pole before 
coming to rest on its roof. No injuries were sustained. The investigation is still ongoing 
by the Clinton County Sheriff’s Office. Deputies were assisted by the Morrisonville Fire 
Department and at the time of this press release, Military Turnpike from the 
intersection of Tom Miller Rd. to the Wallace Hill Rd. is still closed for repair of the utility 
pole. 
 
 


